KING-LOC PETROLEUM COMPANY

AN ARIZONA CORPORATION

Arizona Office Producers 0)[ Petroleum Products New Mexico Office
1400 LUHRS TOWER AZTEC, NEW MEXICO
PHOENIX. ARIZONA January 12, 1956 I

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

0il & Gas Inspector District #3
0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

My dear Emery:
This is to advise you that well #4-17 MKL of
this corporation is off production because of a cave-in

and will not be returned to production until after work-
over.

Accordingly, you should cancel the allowable
for this well effective as of the date it went off the
pipe line, or April 1, 1955, until such time as the
well is worked over and restored to production.

Sincerely,
KING-LOC PETROLEUM COMPANY

Ay St

GEORGED. ‘LOCKE, Secretary-Treasurer

GDL:dhe

c.c. - Mr. F. Norman Woodruff
EPNG, El1 Paso, Texas P,

PLEASE DIRECT ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO THE ARIZONA OFFICE



